
Jeanie Bourke - Re: Urban Farm meeting 184 Anderson 

Jeanie, 

Revised plans per the comments below. 

1. Occupancy counts updated to reflect IBC & NFPA on plans and tables. 
2. Head of Wall diagram re-drafted for better clarity.
3. NFPA key notes added to A1.1
4. Guard railing on loading dock raised to 42” to cover all circumstances.

We expect the bathroom partition to fit and be acceptable under relevant codes, but on site verification 
will confirm as usual.

Thank you,

From: Jesse Thompson <jesse@kaplanthompson.com>
To: Jeanie Bourke <JMB@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/3/2014 11:22 AM
Subject: Re: Urban Farm meeting 184 Anderson
CC: Eli Cayer <urbanfarmfermentory@gmail.com>
Attachments: UFF-20141203-PERMIT.pdf
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